
 
 

 

September 11, 2008 

Serbia dissatisfied with work of OSCE in Kosovo 
KosovoCompromise Staff 
 
Serbian Foreign Minister Vuk Jeremic called for a special session of the OSCE 
permanent council, arguing Belgrade was not satisfied with the situation in Kosovo 
and the OSCE’s work in the province. 
 
The foreign minister said that Serbia wanted to discuss the situation in Kosovo and set 
out Serbia’s criticisms at the OSCE Permanent Council, as the body responsible for 
security issues in Europe and other transcontinental areas.  
 
“We are not satisfied with the work of the OSCE on the ground. We will state our 
grievances and lodge complaints concerning the appointment of a new OSCE chief on 
Serbian territory, in Kosovo,” Jeremic said.  
 
 

 


